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Ph 09 355 3553   Fax 09 355 3550 

at.govt.nz 

14 May 2018 

Stephen Town - CEO Auckland Council 

Roger McDonald – CEO Panuku Development 

Dear Stephen, Roger 

RE: Wynyard Quarter South Road Upgrade 

The Auckland Transport Board at their April meeting approved the Procurement Strategy, 

Procurement Plan and delegated the contract award to the AT CEO for the above roading 

project.  Prior to approval, they asked for clarification on the level of future proofing of this 

project for the proposed Light Rail project.  Our engineering team have advised that the level 

of future proofing is minimal and does not extend to any substructure of specific services 

relocation outside of what we require to upgrade the road and Linear Park. 

We would expect that when any decision is made about Light Rail then the two project 

teams would work together to co-ordinate and ensure minimal duplication.  Until then we will 

continue as planned with the proposed central physical work package commencing in June 

2018. 

Yours sincerely 

Greg Edmonds 

Chief Infrastructure Officer 

cc: Shane Ellison, CEO Auckland Transport 
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